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Dear Patients: 

 

We are doing our part to prevent the spread of COVID-19 by following the 

ADA guidelines and our governor's "Stay Home, Stay Safe" order.  Since 

March 19, 2020 we have limited our practice to teledentistry and are only 

seeing patients with emergencies.  Feel free to call our office if you 

experience an emergency.  

 

We are staying up-to-date and are currently implementing recommended 

changes to our office environment and patient protocols.  When we do return 

to normal, we will continue to utilize universal precautions to defeat 

COVID-19.  The health and well-being of our patients and our team 

members continue to be our primary concern.  Check back here for future 

updates. 

 


